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RECEIPT OF THE APPROVAL IN-PRINCIPLE FROM THE SINGAPORE EXCHANGE SECURITIES 
TRADING LIMITED (THE “SGX-ST”) IN RESPECT OF THE PROPOSED SHARE SPLIT OF EVERY 
ONE EXISTING ORDINARY SHARE IN THE CAPITAL OF VICOM LTD INTO FOUR ORDINARY 
SHARES 
 
 

 

Unless otherwise defined, all capitalized terms used herein shall have the same meaning ascribed to 
them in the Share Split announcement released on 12 February 2020. 

 
1. INTRODUCTION 
 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of VICOM Ltd (the “Company”) refers to the 
announcement released by the Company on 12 February 2020 in relation to the Share Split, 
and its additional listing application to the SGX-ST on 14 February 2020 for the listing and 
quotation of the Additional Shares on the SGX-ST arising from the Share Split.  

 
2. RECEIPT OF IN-PRINCIPLE APPROVAL FROM THE SGX-ST 
 

The Board wishes to announce that the Company has received the in-principle approval from 
the SGX-ST for the listing and quotation of the Additional Shares on the Mainboard of the SGX-
ST, subject to compliance with the SGX-ST’s listing requirements and shareholders’ approval 
for the Share Split being obtained at the Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) of the Company to 
be held on 22 April 2020. 
 
A circular containing the full details of the Share Split, together with the Notice of AGM which 
will be set out in the Annual Report 2019, will be despatched to the Shareholders in due course. 
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